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I am pleased to announce the appointment of Adam Lorentz to the position of Transit Manager for the
City of La Crosse. Adam has spent the last 11 years working for United Parcel Service in various locations
and positions. Starting in the driver/route dispatch area, Adam moved up within the UPS organization
and has held increasingly responsible positions including Safety Supervisor, Driver Work Group Manager
and most recently was the Business Manager for UPS facilities located in La Crosse and Winona. In his
Business Manager role Adam provided leadership for the day-to-day operations of these two facilities,
and was responsible for 5 managers, 15 supervisors and 145 hourly employees.



